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Dates to Remember… 
 

Mondays at 10:30am 
Whole School Assembly 

 

 

6-8 August 
Ski Trip 

 
11th August 

Cultural Competition 
 

New Jacket Now 
Available 

 

The new jacket option for the     
Tokomairiro High School uniform is 
available at NZ Uniforms. The retail 
price is $100.  
The jacket is a warm, lightweight 
and waterproof  jacket, great for all 
seasons. This will become part of  
regulation uniform by winter 2024. 

Genesis Appeal 2023 
 

Each year we appeal to the Tokomairiro Community area for support of the Genesis Newsletter and Community Notice Board. 
This is an opportunity for our community to show their support of the Genesis, which is dedicated to providing the Milton district 
with a community noticeboard and a platform for local businesses to advertise, as well as being a way for local schools and 
groups to share their news and events. 
The prime task of the Genesis is to communicate school news and to act as a community newsletter and noticeboard.  
The Genesis has now been running for more than twenty five years, with similar goals now as to when it started.  
These are:  
*To provide positive news about our community.  
*To communicate and promote the activities of our schools and especially Tokomairiro High School.  
*To provide a medium for communication about local activities and events.  
 

The Genesis is produced weekly by Tokomairiro High School and comes free to every household and business in the        
Tokomairiro Community. The Genesis has a circulation of over 1400 households and businesses around the area. We proudly 
employ ten students and others to deliver this locally. Distribution beyond Milton also comes at a cost. The Genesis costs al-
most $50,000 per year to run, and is funded by advertising, donations, sponsorship and the high school. As the internet and 
social media impacts on our lives, it also impacts the running of the Genesis. We are always grateful to those local businesses, 
groups and individuals who continue to support us with their advertising, enabling us to produce this FREE publication each 
week, our major sponsors are the regular  advertisers you see featured weekly, fortnightly and monthly.  
The Genesis has no paid reporters. We rely on members of our community to write articles and news items. We are also 
grateful to all of the community clubs and groups who submit their  reports and events for us to publish, often making their own 
donation towards the running of the publication.  
 

You can help support the Genesis by donating using online banking. Our account details are: 
Account name: Tokomairiro High School, Bank: Westpac account: 03 1736 0009803 000. Please use GENESIS DONATION 
as your reference. 
How much to give? All contributions, from large to small, are appreciated.  For example some people calculate their              

contribution at $1 per week and send a donation of $50. If you 
value the Genesis and its role in our community, then please 
show your support - every little bit counts!  

Tokomairiro High School 

OPEN  EVENING 
For Year Six Students and 

Families/ Whānau 
 

Thursday 3rd August 2023 
 

From 5:45pm in 

the Hall. Genesis Deadlines 
12 Noon Monday for all Articles and Advertising 



Genesis  
The Genesis is a free publication, delivered weekly to homes and businesses in Milton, and is available on the school website, Facebook 
or via email. The Genesis office is open Tuesday 8:30am - 3:30pm and Wednesday 8:30-12. If the office is unattended, any articles, 
advertising or payments can be taken to the school office or left in the secure box in the office door.  
Genesis Deadlines: Advertising and Articles - Monday 12 noon. Articles/ advertisements  can be emailed to the Editor at  
genesis@tokohigh.school.nz. Genesis is delivered FREE to your letterbox from Tuesday 4pm to Thursday 6pm. 
Any payments or donations can be made to Tokomairiro High School, account number 03 1736 0009803 000. Please use GENESIS and 
your name as reference. - Carolyn Shanks, Genesis Editor 

Kia ora, 
A more challenging message this week after the highs of the 
Mountbatten presentation last Monday. With increasing strain 
on families due to the many economic and social condition we 
are experiencing at the moment I thought it would be         
worthwhile discussing the poverty or low-income cycle. A     
diagram is show below and through circumstances outside 
their control some of our families already live in this cycle and 
some are moving towards it. As we can see in the diagram 
below a whole series of actions are likely to come about for 
these families resulting in the process being repeated onto the 
next generation.  

 
Our school mission statement is “Working together to inspire 
excellence in education character and life.” We therefore feel 
obligated to ensure that our students and families experience 
excellent lives as a result of their time with us. According to 
World Vision “One of the biggest contributors to ending       
poverty is ensuring children have an education. For any child, 
education can open doors to the future that would otherwise 
be locked tight. Children who are not in school are at greater 
risk of exploitation and early marriage. They’re on track for a 
much lower income once they grow up. This limits the future 
for their own children, thus repeating the cycle of poverty        
generation after generation.” 
We are therefore working hard to ensure all student attend 
school regularly to help some break free of this trap, some 
avoiding the trap and the lucky few ensuring that they         
continue to exceed in school and life and avoid the trap all 
together. 
Attendance matters and every day is important we are       
working hard to ensure students develop the academic 
knowledge and practical skills they need to be better prepared 
for better employment or further study. We therefore need 
your help to ensure all students attend school regularly so that 
we can maintain the constant flow of knowledge they require 
to be successful and break the cycle. We look  
forward to working together to achieve this. 
Nga mihi 
Declan Sheridan, Principal 

 

 

Rolled Roast Pork 

-Plain or Tasty Apricot & 

Macademia Stuffing- 

Only $13.50 kg  -Save $4kg 
 

Beef Cheeks 

Ideal for the Slow Cooker! 

Only $16.95kg 
 

Lamb & Hogget Loin 

Chops 

Only $19.50kg 
 

Try Some Tasty 

Manuka Honey & Hickory 

Flavoured Sausages 

Only $13.95 kg 

112 Union Street 
Milton              

Ph 417 8223 

 

Tiny’s 
Milton  
Butchery 

*Check out our range of 

Award Winning ‘Rum&Que’ 

Rubs and Spices!

www.miltonbutchery.co.nz 

or our Facebook page! 

Tokomairiro High School Newsletter... 
SCHOOL MISSION: Inspiring Excellence in Education, in Character and in Life. 

SPORTS UPDATE 
          

RESULTS 
 

NETBALL 
28/7 Toko Koura vs. SOHS Green | 15-37 WIN 
29/7 Toko Snr A vs. OGHS Snr B | 17-24 LOSS 
29/7 Toko Marama vs. Rosebank B | 6-4 WIN 
29/7 Toko Whetu vs. Country Saints 1 | 16 -16  

       DRAW 
HOCKEY 

28/7 Toko Tane 78 vs. Pick’n’Mix | 5-4 WIN (Last 
       Game) 

31/7 Toko Wāhine 1st XI vs. St. Hildas | 2-0 WIN 
1/8 Toko Tāne 1st XI vs. LPHS 1st XI | 5-1 LOSS 
1/8 Toko 6’s vs. Taieri 6’s | 12-3 WIN 

FIXTURES 
NETBALL 

4/8 FINALS - Toko Koura vs. Lawrence Blue |                             
7:15pm | Clutha 5  

5/8 Toko Snr A vs. St Hildas Comets | 11:30am | 
       Edgar 8 
HOCKEY - Semi Finals Week 

 
ALL THE BEST TO ALL TEAMS WITH THEIR SEMIS & FINALS 

 Do you want to make a difference in your school?  
Then why not stand for election as the Student Representative on your School 
Board?  
As a Board member you’ll learn new skills, be able to have your say on important 
issues and make a positive contribution to your school and community. 
For more information, go to www.trustee-election.co.nz 
 

From the BOT 
 

The Board would like to 
recognise Kalya Kandegoda 
Gamage for receiving  the  
Mountbatten Medal last 
week, well done Kalya!  
Along with the introduction 
of the new school jacket, 
there will be other changes 
made to the school uniform. 
Soft shell jackets, merino 
jerseys and vests are no 
longer available through NZ 
Uniforms. Changes will be 
finalised at our next      
meeting, and you will be 
updated in early September. 
Back Road jerseys will also 
not be a part of the new 
uniform. There will be time 
to wear out current uniform 
items, as changes will be 
enforced from Term 1, 
2025. 



Bible Reading for the Week 
 

‘The Lord is my light and my salvation— whom shall I fear? 
The Lord is the stronghold of my life— of whom shall I be 

afraid?’  - Psalm 27:1 

Sumpter Moore —Barristers & Solicitors 
Quote of the week: 

‘Sooner or later we all quote our mothers’ - Bern Williams 

                                                      
                      For all your legal requirements, contact our friendly team at 

5 Eden Street, (PO Box 16) Milton.                                                                                                       Phone (03) 417-8004 Fax (03) 417-8002 

Clutha Panel Repairs 
• Chassis Straightening 

• Structural Repair Centre 
• Panel/Paint Repairs 

• Plastic Welding 
• Free Quotes/ Loan Cars 
• Latest technology equipment & training for late model vehicles 

Insurance work for all major insurance companies 
  NOVUS agents for all vehicle glass requirements 

 
8 Frances Street, Balclutha 

Ph 03 418 0192 
Dave & Carolyn McDiarmid     E: admin@cluthapanelrepairs.nz   

Free pick up and delivery from Milton and surrounding areas.  

 

Tokomairiro High School 
Term 3 Focus 

 
 In term 2 almost ½ of all Classroom KAMAR Entries (the 

system staff use to record problem behaviours) were     
actually in the category "Amazing Work". 

 In term 2 class teachers gave Year 7 students 77 house 
points for outstanding classroom behaviour; Year 8s got 
167; 9s and 10s got 121 each; 11, 12, 13 earned 17 each. 

 In term 2 staff identified "Social Concern" - problems with 
how some students were relating with one another - as an 
area that needs work in term 3.  So we will be actively    
teaching and rewarding the following linked behaviours in 
the next 7 weeks: 

Discussions around these concepts, what they look and 
sound like, and how we can make them real in our day to 
day interactions will be happening in our classrooms, and 
where possible, we encourage them to happen at home as 
well.  He rau ringa e oti ai - Many hands make light work! 
We look forward to celebrating even more success in the 
coming weeks! 

Indoor Bowls Success! 
 

Last weekend we had a group of five students enter the 
South Island indoor bowls championships held in Dunedin.  
The team played extremely well in the singles, with Jackson 
missing out on making post section play by one point!  
Tyrese Gemmell and Jackson Savage played in the pairs 
competition on Sunday securing three wins and a draw,    
resulting in second place!  
Everyone at the competition was impressed with our skill 
level and determination. I would like to give a special shout 
out to Chris Moffitt for supplying us with his knowledge and 
organising practice gear. Thank you!  

Back row: Jackson and 
Tyrese. 
Front row: Matt, Marcello and 
Kaydence. 

In second place, Tyrese 
and Jackson. 

Keep Your Contact Details Updated! 
 

Please keep contact information for your business, club or 
group up to date with the Genesis. Just email any changes to 
genesis@tokohigh.school.nz. 



Outward Bound 
Recommended 

 

Two weeks ago, I returned from 
a 21 day Outward Bound course 
in Anakiwa. I got to meet a good 
group of lifelong friends, building 
relationships across the three 
weeks. Some of the activities we 
did included both white-water 
and sea kayaking, two big 
tramps, a 36 hour solo in the 
bush, four- and-a-half days of 

sailing, along with rock climbing and lots of cold swims every 
morning. 
I’d like to thank the Milton Rotary for their donation towards 
the costs of the experience, I’m very grateful for it. Outward 
Bound is a course I’d highly recommend to anyone who is 
looking to step outside of their comfort zone and push      
themselves to new limits. -Murphy Lister 
 
Outward Bound was an amazing opportunity. I really enjoyed 
meeting new people and all the new things that I got to     
experience. My highlight of outward bound would have to be 
the whole thing. Even though it rained on our sailing trip and 
my whole group got sick we all pulled through and made the 
most of what we had the time with each other. I learnt so 
many new skills about being a leader and also general skills 
to use when tramping or sailing etc.  
I highly recommend Outward Bound to anyone who wants a 
new experience, or wants to grow as a person. I will forever 
remember my time at Outward Bound and the people I met 
and the impact it has had on my life. –Elsie Clarke 

Art and Costumes Combine for 
Library Week 

 
Wyatt Mallon's alien themed 
drawings and paintings 
were displayed in the library 
during the Alien Invasion 
themed reading week. 
Thank you to Mr Daniels for 
displaying the work and well 
done to Wyatt!!!  

Above: Mr McClure 

Peter King (As a Fighter Pilot),  
Mr Sewell (Dr Zoidberg) and Ivy 
Clarke (Stacey)  

Nirvana Collins (Morticia Addams), Hayley Clark (Draculura), 

Payton Collins (Harry Potter), Jasmine Rodgers (Hermoine 

Granger) and Zorawar  Aujla (Character in Dali mask from 

Money Heist)  

Oil Paint Jackpot for Juniors 
 

The art department was lucky 
enough to hit the jackpot with 
over 100 tubes of oil paint for 
the junior students to            
experiment with. Thanks to 
local artist Caley Hall who gave 
us a generous deal. We are 
looking forward to having a go 
with them and seeing what we 
can create.  

Genesis Articles  
 

We are very grateful for articles received about any news 
that is happening in the community. If you would like help to 
write up an article, please ring 417 4483 on Tuesdays, or 
leave a message on the answerphone. 
 We try our best to  publish articles on the week provided but 
due to space restraints we are not always able to. If your 
article is not printed in the week  submitted, our goal is to 
publish it in the next Genesis issue.  
Please email these to genesis@tokohigh.school.nz so we 
can share what is happening in our area. 



That's July put to bed.  Now along comes August 
and that signifies the kick off for our NPC & World 
Cup Tipping Comp.  It all starts this week so make 
sure you have signed up before the first game at 
7pm this Friday.   

It would appear "retribution" is the word for this comp as 
there are many  candidates looking to flex their tipping       
muscles and establish themselves as King or Queen of the 
Tipping Comp.  Snow Cowie is looking to re-establish          
himself, while Hoot Papuni, Bruce Adams, and Jock Irvine 
are chomping to get a piece of the prize.  Brendon Sheath 
and his crew are allegedly hatching plans.  So it's all on and 
you don't want to miss out.  It would appear the winners of 
the last competition have a rather large bullseye directed at 
their head.  This has the potential to be our biggest competi-
tion seen in years.  There could be carnage by the end of the 
World Cup when the dust settles with one standing.  
There is still plenty of other action going on with the Joker 
Draw and Membership Draw just being missed out on being 
struck.  We're still getting huge crowds on our Thursday night 
raffle night.. 
There seems to be interest in starting up the MIlton RSA 
music group with plenty of candidates putting their hands up 
to get this going.  So if you have a trombone, or  a            
saxophone or even can play the triangle, let the RSA know 
as George and Norm are striving to get this off the 
ground.  Its all about sharing!!!!    
We have had a member who’s had a lot of bad luck this 
week. From starting off with inappropriate use of a parking 
card, then getting a speeding ticket and finally a flat tyre—
some people should just stay home in bed to avoid getting 
into trouble.—Private Pike      

            News from the Trenches 

Milton  
Sub Association  

Indoor Bowls 
 

The Champion Singles were played at the Milton Bowling 
Club on Tuesday night. A man and lady from each club were 
eligible to enter. The ladies all club winners were Lynne   
Copland, (Glenledi), Maree Hill (Milton Country Club),      
Barbara Read (Moneymore) and Maureen Little (St Marys). 
The men representing their clubs were Russell Copland 
(Glenledi), Ray Low (Milton Country Club), Alistair Allison 
(Moneymore),  and Alex Benington. (St Marys). 
 
Ladies Round 1: M. Hill (9), M. Little (6): B. Read (14), L. 
Copland (3) 
Round 2. B. Read (13), M. Hill (8): L. Copland (11), M. Little 
(6). 
Round 3.  B. Read  bye, L. Copland (12), M. Hill (5). 
Final  B. Read (2 Lives) 15, L. Copland (1 Life) 10. 
Winner of Denise Lockhart Trophy: Barbara Read. 
 
Men Round 1: A. Benington (6), A. Allison (5): R. Low (13), 
R. Copland (8). 
Round 2. A. Benington (10), R. Low (7). R. Copland (8), A. 
Allison (6) 
Round 3: A. Benington bye, R. Low (11). R. Copland (7) 
Round 4: R. Low (1 life) 10, A. Benington (2 lives) 9: 
Final R. Low 10, A. Benington 8 
Winner of Colin Tiffany Trophy: Ray Low.  

EOHS Sports Exchange 2023 
 

This year we had 60 students from Year 7 to Year 13 attend 
the annual East Otago High school Sports Exchange.  Each 
year level plays four games consisting  of Touch, Netball, 
Basketball and Futsal.  The points are added up over the day 
and the overall winner gets to take home the coveted       
Eggcellence Trophy.  This year's winner was East Otago 
High School.  We look forward to challenging this again next 
year in the hope of bringing it back home.  
 

Tokomairiro Hockey Update 
 
Monday night the Toko Wahine battled out a 1-1 draw with 
the OGHS Sapphires. Kaydence scored a great goal and it 
was an especially brave effort since we only had 9 players. 
Tuesday saw the Toko Tane win 3-2 against OBHS 2nds. 
Nicholas scored two goals and Jacob scored one. Great to 
see this team back on track!  
Also on Tuesday the Mixed Six had a fantastic win against 
SOHS 10-3. Izzy, Leo, Ben and Marcus all scored goals. 
This team is pointing to a bright future for Toko hockey. 

Tokomairiro Training News 
 

In July, Tokomairiro Training took delivery of their new 
(second hand) van, which replaces one of the ageing vans 
which get used on a daily basis. 
Manager Lynda Allan is appreciative of the assistance given 
by Cooke Howlison Balclutha in sourcing the van, and is 
looking forward to making good use of it. 
 
 
 
 

During the school holidays, eight students from Tokomairiro 
High School completed a Chainsaw Safety Course which 
saw them all gaining 12 credits at NCEA Level 2—what a 
great effort! 



Bruce Community Calendar 

 AUGUST  2023 
 

 

Tuesday 8th August 7:30pm Milton Area Promotions AGM, 
  Coronation Hall 
Friday 25th August - Clutha Gold Trail Extension Official  
  Opening, 11am. Lake Waihola Domain 
Saturday 30 August, 9am. Blessed Box Cook 
Every Tuesday  - Keep Moving Classes at the Gym. 2:30pm. 
Every Wednesday—Women's peer support group every 
Wednesday 2-4pm @ 61 Union St. Free sanitary products & 
pregnancy tests available. ALL are Welcome. 
Every Thursday - Milton Community Shed 
      - Bridge 7pm Coronation Hall  
      - Tai Chi - Milton RSA 1pm, ph 027 279 1602 
      - Brick Club - 3:30-4:30pm at the Library        

First Wednesday of the Month - Lions Club - Business  
 Meeting, 7:30pm - White Horse Inn 
Third Wednesday of the Month - Lions Club - Tea Meeting. 
 7:00pm, White Horse Inn. 
Third Sunday of the Month - Milton Writer’s Group, 10-12pm. 
 Contact miltonwritersnz@gmail.com 
For a full list of the Bruce District's clubs and organisations        
visit www.projectbruce.org or pop into the Hub for a               
comprehensive pamphlet 
To be added to the calendar, please text 027 513 1775 or 
email brucecommunities@gmail.com. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We are excited to announce that we will be reopening our Milton 

Podiatry clinic at the Tokomairiro Community Hub  from July 2023. 
 

Dates for next clinics are below – please call us on 03 478 1030 to 

arrange an appointment. 

• Tuesday 18th July 

• Tuesday 15th August 

• Tuesday 12th September 

• Tuesday 10th October 

Under 7 Blue 
Player of the Year: Jayden Sinclair  
Most Improved: Chelsea Martin  
Coaches choice: Braxton Annear  
Under 7 Gold 
Player of the Year: Beau Adam  
Most Improved: Leo Mathieson  
Coaches choice: Samantha Williams  
Under 9 Blue 
Player of the Year: Reko Taupo  
Most Improved: Baxter Hayes  
Coaches choice: Jake McLeod  
Under 9 Gold 
Player of the Year: Arrie Burger  
Most Improved: Kohatu Bishop  
Coaches choice: Ben Woodhead  
Under 11 
Player of the Year: Matthew Greer  
Most Improved: Tyrell Fraser  
Coaches choice: Dominic Dobson  
Under 13 
Player of the Year: Tremaine Fraser  
Most Improved: Andrew Scanlan  
Coaches choice: Asher Maaka  
 
Year 8 South Otago Development Team Representatives 
2023: Sam Clark, Tremaine Fraser, Asher Maaka and 
George Scott 
Toko Junior Club Passion and Commitment Trophy – 
someone who embodies the Toko spirit for the Junior 
Club:   George Scott  
James Smail Memorial Trophy - for outstanding            
commitment to the Toko Junior Rugby Club:  Pat Scanlan  
 
We would like to kindly thank our generous sponsors: Milton 
Four Square, Milton Night and Day and Tiny's Butchery! 

Toko Junior Rugby Club 
 

JUNIOR RUGBY AWARDS FOR 2023  

Public Notices Public Notices 

Genesis Classifieds ... 

Students Attend FIFA Game 
 

On Friday the Year 9 and 10's of Tokomairiro were invited to 
participate in a FIFA fan day run by the Dunedin City       
Council. The students got to see the hustle and bustle of a 
world renowned event and got to see the action live and up 
close too. As part of the day we got to watch South Africa 
take on Argentina, a match that had 4 goals in total. Overall 
the students represented the school extremely well and it 
was a privilege getting to take them out for the day.   



Genesis Classifieds ... 
Public Notices Public Notices Public Notices Public Notices 



Sunday Service - 10am.   

110 Union Street. All Welcome! 

For information follow us on Facebook - 021 249 6312 

Tokomairiro   Co-Operating  Parish 
 

Sunday 6th August 
 9.00 am Worship Service - Waihola (Holy Communion) 

 10.45 am Worship Service - Milton (Holy Communion) 
4.00 pm - 6.00 pm Whanau Fun Day at Milton Church Hall. 

 

All Welcome! 

Church  Notices Church  Notices 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tokomairiro Waiora Inc. 
Milton 

Has vacancies for: 
 

1. A Kaiwhakaora – High Intensity Worker  
(20 hrs per week). 
2.      A Whānau Ora Navigator  
(20 hrs per week). 

These positions would suit persons who have experience in Hu-
man 

Services. 
For any information regarding these vacancies read on: seek.co.nz 
 

3. Kaimahi— Assistant (10 hrs per week). 
This position would suit persons who are interested in an           
administration role. For any information regarding this vacancy 
email: office@tokowaiora.co.nz  
 

The vacancies close 6th August 2023  

Tokomairiro Early Learning Centre 
 

We are looking for a registered teacher who 
is passionate about infants and toddlers to 
work in the Under 2 area at our Johnson 
Street centre.  
This position is full time and is fixed term to cover       
maternity leave from Monday August 21st 2023 to      
Friday February 23rd 2024. The start date can be        
negotiable if required.  
To apply please send a copy of your cv and a covering 
letter to our chairperson Erica Milligan.  
This can be emailed to egibson03@hotmail.com or sent 
to 94 Johnson Street, Milton. 
Applications close at 5pm on Friday August 4th.  

Situations Vacant Situations Vacant 

Genesis Classifieds ... 

Trades & Services Trades & Services 

 

 
Trailers for Hire 

ATV/Motorbike Trailer/ Flat Deck 

8x5 General Purpose Trailer with Cage 
16x6 Car Transporter 

Phone: 03 417 8727                                    Email:tokotrailers@xtra.co.nz 

 

www.miltonsaturdaymarket.net 

Situations Vacant Situations Vacant 

Public Notices Public Notices 

 
Milton Community Health Trust 

PART TIME CLERICAL ASSISTANT 
 

The Part Time Clerical Assistant role is a job share     
position and is usually four hours a day from 11.30am to 
4.00pm, 2 days per week. Due to the nature of the position 
on occasion the employee will be required to work increased 
hours. These hours shall not be unduly reasonable however 
flexibility is a requirement of this position.   
The successful applicant would need to be able to work    
during school holidays as our organisation does not have an 
annual closedown period. 
 

Attributes:- 
• Pleasant and welcoming communication style  
• Organisational skills  
• Speed and proficiency with typing i.e Microsoft Word & 

Excel 
• Confidentiality skills essential 
• Initiative and ability to work unsupervised 
• Willingness to learn and undertake training where needed 
• Be able to pass a Police Vetting check 
• Current drivers licence 
• Adaptability - as the role is varied including learning the 

Administrator role  
 

Experience with Payroll and Accounting Software would be 
an advantage. 
For an Application Form and a Job Description phone 
Leeanne on (03) 417 4399 or email                                    
admin@milcomhealth.nz   
Please do not apply before reviewing the Job Description. 
 
Applications close Wednesday, 16th August 2023.  

Genesis Deadlines 
 

12 Noon Monday for all 
Articles and Advertising 

mailto:office@tokowaiora.co.nz


 

  Registered Electricians and Inspector  

• New homes and alterations 

• Whiteware 

• Freeview and TV 

• Heat Pumps/Air Conditioning 

• Industrial and Commercial 

• Farm and Dairy Sheds 

• Wiring Reports 

• Phone and Data 
 

Daniel 027 8255 885 
After Hours 03 417 8370 
mpelectrical@xtra.co.nz 
26 Union Street, Milton 

Genesis Classifieds ... 
Trades & Services Trades & Services 

Phone Tony McElrea : 027 4404516 

 

• Asphalting  
• Driveways 
• Paving 

• Cobble Stoning 
• Tennis Courts 
• Floor Slabs 

 

CALTEX MILTON 
 

For all your fuel and lubricant  
Requirements 

 

LPG Bottle Refills & Swap a Bottle 
Caltex StarCash Gift Cards & MTA Vouchers  

 

Open 7 days to 9pm 
12 Seater Van for Hire - Phone 021 532 104 

Trades & Services Pet Services 

Shaggy to SLEEK 
 

Dog Grooming  
           Service 
 

Phone Robyn 027 359 1144  to 
book an appointment or  

email: shaggytosleek@gmail.com 

FOR ALL  
YOUR 

SEWING NEEDS 
 - mending, alterations, 
making and creating -  

Give Ann a call   
03 417 4187 or 
027 417 3045 



Genesis Classifieds ... 

 
 

Contact: Warren Tait   
Phone: 417 8453 
Mobile: 027 489 0065 
Quality service and value 

• Plumbing 

• Drainage 

• Gasfitting 

MILTON MEDICAL  
CENTRE 

 

Medical Centre 
Hours 
Monday-Friday  
9.00am- 5.00pm. 
After Hours Service 
To access our After Hours 
Service please phone the   
medical centre on                  
(03) 417 8226.  Your call will 
be diverted to our after-hours 
triage service “Homecare  
Medical” where a registered 
nurse will provide you with 
advice and assistance. 

YES!!! 
We are still  
happy to treat 
your ACC  
injuries.   
Co-payment charges only 

$15. 
For appt: 03 417 7066 

Lawns,  
Hedges, Trees  

Spraying, Water 
Blasting, Spoutings etc 

 

         Phone Wayne  
                 417 8962 

Trades & Services Trades & Services Health Services Trades & Services 

Storage Units  
Available 

Located in Milton 

From 14.4 m³ to 19.2 m³ 
From $35 per week. 
Phone 027 364 6237 

Trades & Services 

 General Engineering - Hydraulics - Mowers 
Chainsaw Sales and Service 

Daza's Garage 
168 Union Street , Milton    417 8171 
 

Call us for all your automotive servicing and repairs, 
     NZTA Warrant Of Fitness inspections and Auto Electrical parts.  

      - Mobility Scooters  & Automotive Battery Sales - 
 

Daza’s Diecast 
High Quality Industrial Models & Toys 
Container Shop Open Weekdays (beside Daza’s Garage) 

                    All models are listed on our website. 
 

Dazasdiecastnz 

Daza’s Garage   www.dazasdiecast.co.nz   

Dr. Fix-IT 
 

TV’s, PC’s, WiFi & HiFi  

Service & Repairs,  

 Security Cameras & Gate Alarms 
 

Affordable Rates, Cash Discounts 

Call 022 516 7729 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WINTER 
SERVICE  SPECIAL 

15% Discount 
Applies to all 
lawnmowers 
and ride-on mowers 

Free pickup and 

delivery in Milton 

LOVE YOUR LAND 

Stihl Shop Milton  
101 Union Street  
Milton 
03 417 8959 

www.stihlshop.co.nz 


